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To: Priests, Sisters, Brothers, Deacons, Parish Vocation Committees, Knights of Columbus 
 
From:  Fr. Mémo Hernández   
 Director of Vocations 
   
Date: December 6, 2021  
 
Re: Congratulations to Deacon Erik Pereira 

 
It is with gladness and thanksgiving that the Diocese of Sacramento announces the ordination to  
the Transitional Diaconate of Erik Pereira. Deacon Erik was ordained on Saturday, December 4, 2021 at  
St. Charles Borromeo Parish in Sacramento, California by Most Rev. Jaime Soto.  
 
It was decided that the Transitional Diaconate Ordination would be a simple celebration. The main festive 
celebration will be at the time of his Priestly ordination. 
 
Deacon Erik Pereira will continue his studies at St. Patrick’s Seminary in Menlo Park in Theology IV during 
the remainder of the 2021-22 School Year.  
 
You may send your best wishes to Deacon Erik to: 
 
St. Patrick’s Seminary 
320 Middlefield Road 
Menlo Park, CA 94025 
 
Please continue praying for Deacon Erik and all our seminarians.  
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO 

2110 Broadway  •  Sacramento, California  95818-2541  •  916/733-0258 •  916/733-0195 


